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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 
 

Class 1 

Alec & Selina 

Class 2 

Hailey & Esther 

Class 3 

Shantel & Robert 

Class 4 

Chase & Lexie 

Class 5 

Logan & Poppy-Jade 

Class 6 

Alex & Jacob 

Nursery 

Kirah, Kai & Jayden 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 13th September 2019 

Attendance 
 

Whole School– 97.92% 
Class 1— 98.72% 
Class 2— 98.67% 
Class 3— 96.17% 
Class 4— 97.70% 
Class 5— 96.84% 
Class 6— 100% 
Nursery 2s—76.47% 
Nursery 3s—89.33% 
 
Early Bird 
Class 6 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we are 
looking for people 

who make our 
school a better 

place 

Nursery 15 hours and 30 
hours free childcare 

available. More information 
available from the office.  

Breakfast Club  
7:45—8:45  

 

£2 per day. More 
information available 
in the school office.  

Tuesday 17th September 
School Photos 

School open from 8:15 to 
8:45 for family group photos 

(with any older or younger 
brothers & sisters not in our 

school or nursery). 
 

Individual photos 
and photos with 

brothers & 
sisters in school 
or nursery will be 
taken during the 

school day. 

ALDI’s Kit 
for Schools 

 

Every time you 
spend over £30 
in any Aldi store 

you’ll receive a Team GB 
sticker. Bring your stickers to 

the school office to help us 
complete our poster. We need 

to collect 300 stickers to 
complete the poster. If we 
can complete the poster we 

will receive an exclusive 
sports kit and be in with a 
chance to win £20,000 for 

our school. Please take 
stickers to the office.  

It has been a busy week with everyone settled in their new classes. The 
Reception children have done really well during their first week of full-
time school—well done! Don’t forget it is school photos next Tuesday. 

To help keep pupils and parents safe on the school 
site we request that you do not drive 

onto the school site at the start or end 
of the day or nursery session. Please 

do not park in the Children’s Centre car 
park. 

Collecting  
from Classes 
1, 2, 3 & 4 

Please can 
parents waiting 

on the playground 
to collect wait 

near to the edge 
of the playground 

by the 
classrooms so 
that staff can 

see them easily. 
Thank you 

Starting School September 2020 
If you have a child born between 

1st September 2015 and  
31st August 2016 

you must apply online at 
www.telford.gov.uk/admissions. There 

are no paper application forms this 
year.  

Even if your child is in our nursery 
you must apply online by 15th 

January 2019 
If you have any questions or do not 

have access to the internet please talk 
to Nursery staff who will be able to 

help you.  
Parents of children in Year 2 will 
need to apply for Year 3 (Junior 

School) using the same online system.  

Please make sure 
your child’s clothes, 
shoes, coat and PE 
kit are named. A 

number of items have 
already gone missing 
or been muddled up 

and it is 
much 

easier to 
sort out 

when 
items are 
labelled. 
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